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From: Cailin O'Neil

Sent: May-06-15 2:58 AM

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: Bill 108

To Whom it may concern,

| am writing you in regards to Bill 108 - Financial Measures Act and | am requesting that you please not let this pass. Bill
108 detrimentally effects Nova Scotia's prosperous Film and TV industry and the creative industry. The adjustments that
have been made are still not enough and still leave us uncompetitive in a huge market that is highly competitive. With
out the NS Film Tax Credit being changed back to what it originally was before April many people who pay taxes in this
province, who own land and homes in this province, who have young families in this province and/or are young people
themselves will be out of a job.

| beg of you to please not allow this to pass, please have a heart and help fix this situation.
Thank you,

Cailin O'Neil





